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To better serve  

our employees and retirees,  
the Shelby County Retirement Office 

has moved to:  
1075 Mullins Station 

W2 Building – 2nd Floor  
Memphis, TN 38134 

 

Please forward all correspondence to 
the new address or visit us at the new 
location.  

 

Our contact information 
remains the same 

Office: 222-1950 
Fax: 222-1960 

retirement.office@shelbycountytn.gov 
  

 

RETIREMENT PAYROLL 2025 

May 30, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

RETIREMENT BOARD MEETING 
Tuesday, May 13, 2025 

10:00 A.M., 160 N. Main, Memphis, TN 38103 

Richards Conference Room - 5th Floor 
 
 

UPCOMING  

SHELBY COUNTY GOVERNMENT 

HOLIDAYS 

Offices will be closed 

 

Monday, May 26, 2025 

MEMORIAL DAY 

 

Please review your deposit advice on Web member 

Services and report any discrepancies regarding your 

insurance deductions. 

  

Discrepancies must be reported within 60 days of each 

pay date in order to receive a credit for any incorrect 

changes. 

 
 

 

 

 
NAME   DEPARTMENT              Y.O.S.  
 
JANET ALLEN  SHERIFF’S OFFICE 11.41 

DEBORAH ALLEN-WALKER           EOC  11.87 

LUEVENNIA AUSTIN HEALTH DEPT  32.45 

TAMATHA BASKIN FIRE DEPT  21.64 

FELIX CRAIG  ROADS & BRIDGES 30.49 

ANTHONY FULTON SUPPORT SERVICES 30.00 

DARNELL GATEWOOD SR           EOC  33.04 

RAYMOND HOFFMAN JR FIRE DEPT  27.77 

BARBARA JACKSON JUVENILE COURT 35.83 

ANDREA MASON HEALTH DEPT  25.03 

LAURIN OSMAN  GENERAL SESSIONS 18.37 

VANESSA JEFFERSON GENERAL SESSIONS 25.62 

TODD ROSENBLATT SHERIFF’S OFFICE 22.53 

BOYD SCHAEFFER SHERIFF’S OFFICE 38.00 

GLENDA SHAW            EOC  38.61 

THELMA TYLER SHERIFF’S OFFICE  18.36  
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FREDDIE BECKHAM ROAD DEPT  04/03/2025 

WILLIE BROWN SUPPORT SERVICES 04/08/2025 

EARLINE BULLOCK HEAD START  04/24/2025 

WILLIAM DAVIS HEALTH DEPT  04/16/2025 

CHARLES FEUCHTER SHERIFF’S OFFICE 04/25/2025 

TIMOTHY FLOWERS SHERIFF’S OFFICE 03/13/2025 

CHARLES PHIPPS SHERIFF’S OFFICE 04/17/2025 

WILLIAM RAMSEY ATTORNEY GENERAL 04/04/2025 

MELVIA ROGERS SOIL CONSERV. 04/21/2025 

PETER SCHULTZ CODE ENFORCEMENT 03/21/2025 

DON STROTHER SHERIFF’S OFFICE 04/25/2025 

BRENNON THOMPSON HEAD START  04/26/2025 

HELEN TURNER REGIONAL ONE 04/12/2025 

BRENDA YOUNG JUVENILE COURT 04/15/2025 

 

As a participant in Shelby County Government’s health 

insurance plan, it is a requirement that retirees and their 

dependent(s) obtain Medicare Part A & Part B 

approximately 3 months prior to turning 65.  It is a 

requirement, if eligible, that any retiree or dependent who 

is currently disabled, or becomes disabled, must also 

apply for Medicare Part A & Part B. Please contact your 

local Social Security Office for further information 

regarding Medicare. 

 

SCORE NEWS 

Shelby County Organization of  

Retired Employees 

 
The next SCORE Board meeting will be held on 

Monday, July 7, 2025 at 10:00 A.M., and the 

SCORE meeting will be held the same day, at 11:00 

A.M., at the Board of Education Building, 160 S. 

Hollywood, Barnes Auditorium. 

All retirees are welcome  

to attend and join SCORE 
 

Scan the QR code below 

to join the SCORE Facebook page 

 

 

 

 

Health Care Provider Contact Information 

HUMANA (Post-65 Retirees) 

1-866-396-8810 – HUMANA Member Services 

1-855-202-9799 – HUMANA RetireeFirst Advocacy Team 

Cigna Medical (Pre-65 Retirees & Active Employees) 

1-800-558-7453 

Cigna Dental 

1-800-244-6224 

MetLife Vision 

1-833-393-5433 

Metropolitan Life Insurance Co. (MetLife) 

1-800-638-6420 

Social Security/Medicare 

1-800-772-1213 
Please Keep These Numbers in a Convenient Place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Highlights…. 

 

POST 65 RETIREES 
 

 
Thank You to all the 

retirees who participated 
in the Humana Wellness 

event held at the Salvation 
Army Kroc Center on April 

20th. 
    
For additional services offered by your plan, please 
visit MyHumana.com 
                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to all Retirees 

for the Month of April 2025 
 

SOCIAL SECURITY 

FAIRNESS ACT 
 

See informational notice on 

Web Member Services for 

updates regarding the  

Social Security Fairness Act 

 


